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23 September 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Harvest Celebration 2021 

 

This year our Harvest Assembly will be held on Wednesday 6 October within school for 

children in years 4-6. Emmanuel Church will very kindly be leading this assembly. Years 1-3 

will be holding their own assemblies in the classroom about harvest.  

 

In conjunction with the church, we are supporting Purley Food Hub and below is a list of 

the items they would be pleased to receive. You may start sending your harvest gifts in 

with the children from Monday 27 September and they will be used to create a harvest 

display outside the hall. All donations must be sent into school by Friday 1 October.  

 

Thank you very much for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Barriball and Mrs S Sandle  

 

Suggested items for donation:  
 

- tinned food (fish, tomatoes, fruit and meat)  

- toothbrushes and toothpaste  

- spreads (jam, honey etc) 

- long-life milk, juice and drinks - dried pasta 

- cooking sauces 

- condiments 

- tea and coffee 

- rice 

- cereal 

- toiletries  
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https://www.purleyfoodhub.net/

